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Public Hearing for El Dorado Disposal 
1 message 

Karen Bartholomew <brikarjo1@calis.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Dear County Clerk, 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Fri, Jul 31, 2020 at 1 :53 PM 

I am writing about the increase in fees for the El Dorado Disposal Company and their projected rate increase. I strongly 
oppose this (as do so many other concerned citizens on the Divide) because they have increased our fees 2 times in the 
past 2 years. With Covid 19 going on and businesses going out of business, people losing their jobs, I'd think this is a 
terrible time to grant an increase. Everything on our Divide is going up, water, electricity, and so on, more that the cost of 
living for folks up here to endure. Please I urge you to not grant another increase. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Bartholomew 


